
A high definition YouTube video with clearer audio has replaced the livestream version from 
Zoom. This is the new link: https://youtu.be/QXrlYpftV_4 
Please help to inform your club members and friends of this new link in YouTube. They will 
also not miss it when they click to enter the International Inner Wheel YouTube channel: 
https://www.youtube.com/@InternationalInnerWheel 
Let's Shine A Light to our future. Happy watching and serving in Friendship! 
 

 


